REPORT OF SUB-COMMITTEE ON MINUTES

TO THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SOUTH BEND:

THE SUB-COMMITTEE HAS INSPECTED THE MINUTES OF THE

DATE: 02-06-2023

MEETING OF THE COUNCIL AND FOUND THEM TO BE CORRECT.

THEREFORE, WE RECOMMEND THE SAME BE APPROVED.

THIS RECOMMENDATION FOR APPROVAL IS MADE RECOGNIZING
THAT 3 CURRENT MEMBERS OF COUNCIL WERE NOT SEATED IN 2023
AND AS SUCH WILL BE ABSTAINING FROM ANY FORMAL APPROVAL OF

OLD MINUTES.

TROY WARNER

SHERRY BOLDEN-SIMPSON

APPROVED BY THE COMMON COUNCIL ON: 06-10-2024

ATTEST:





























